
 

IIS/CIR/128/2024-2025 

05/02/2025 

       

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

You are kindly requested to collect the Admit Card for Grade X & XII Board Examination, 

February - March 2025, issued by CBSE from the School Office as per the below schedule: 

 

 

Grade X & XII 

10th February 2025, Monday 8.00 am – 4.00 pm 

11th February 2025, Tuesday 8.00 am – 4.00 pm  

Important Points: 

• Grade X & XII parents should report to school to collect their ward’s Admit card and are 

requested to stick to the dates & timing given.  

• Students will not be allowed to enter the Examination Center without Admit Cards; they must 

carry the Admit Card on a daily basis as per their Examination date sheet. Duplicate Admit 

card copy will not be issued by the School under any circumstances. Parents must take note 

of this.   

• In accordance to CBSE Examination guidelines, no student from the school affiliated to the 

Board shall be eligible to take the examination unless he/she has completed maximum possible 

attendance counted from the day of commencement of teaching Classes X and XII (beginning 

of the session).  

 

Note: We urge all the fee defaulter parents to clear the outstanding fee of your ward, which is 

reflecting in the school records, online or by visiting the school office before the 

commencement of Board examination 2025. 

 

We thank you for your support and cooperation in this regard. 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


